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Interstate Lane Closures for I-25/Paseo Del Norte  
Reconstruction Project 

 
 

Santa Fe – There will be full lane closures on a portion of Interstate 25 in Albuquerque for the next two 
weeks as part of the I-25/Paseo Del Norte Reconstruction Project. 
 
All southbound lanes of Interstate 25 at the Paseo Del Norte overpass will be closed beginning Friday, 
January 3-Friday, January 17 from 9 p.m.–5 a.m., with the exception of Sundays.   
 
Traffic will be detoured onto the Paseo del Norte exit and re-enter the interstate at the I-25 & Paseo Del 
Norte onramp. 
 
The full lane closures are necessary for the safety of the public while crews remove and replace a 
damaged girder on the Paseo Del Norte Bridge. 
 
For updates on the project, you can visit the project’s website at www.paseoi25.com 
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Melissa Dosher, NMDOT Public Information Officer, 827-5526 (office), 469-5698 (cell) 
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